
Safety Measures for MSQD 23 April 2022

1)   It would be appreciated if you took a lateral flow test the day before attending, for the safety and well-being of others.  If you test positive, despite Government regulations, please do not attend. We will send your copy of the music anthology to you afterwards.

2)   Please bring a mask and be expected to wear it in any crowded situations, especially if Government regulations at the time dictate. 

3)   Please bring food and drink for your own lunch.  We will be providing cakes at the afternoon break.

4)   Tea and coffee will be served at the intervals by the designated IGQ team, please bring your own mug if you wish. There is a separate kitchen space and sink to wash it, and kitchen towel to dry it. 

5)   Hand sanitiser will be available.

6)   Seats in the hall will be socially spaced, we may be forced to accept a reduction in numbers attending as a result. Please book early! 

7)   All possible doors and windows will be opened to create the maximum movement of air.  You are advised to wear layers of clothing, the temperature in the hall is likely to fluctuate during the day.


